
  

   

 

For more information, please contact Houston reVision CEO Charles Rotramel at charles@houstonrevision.org 
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 VOLUNTEER | DONATE | GRANTS

Corporate Social Responsibility 
Houston reVision is a non-profit organization that collaborates with socially responsible local
businesses. Together, they provide volunteer opportunities, donation matching programs, and
corporate grants to support over 10,000 at-risk youth in Harris County. The goal is to prevent
juvenile justice involvement and homelessness by empowering young people to reach their full
potential. Houston reVision is dedicated to providing the necessary resources for these youth to
grow into successful professionals who can positively contribute to their communities. 

Support the most economically 
challenged and diverse Houston 
neighborhoods. 

Houston reVision is supporting the most 
underprivileged neighborhoods in Houston. 
By participating in group volunteer activities, 
your business can showcase its dedication to 
the community's well-being. Our projects 
align with your organization's core values, 
such as promoting equality, diversity, and 
inclusion in the workplace, treating 
employees with respect, giving back to the 
community, and prioritizing mental health. 
Take a step towards making a positive 
impact today! 

According to research by the 
University of Pennsylvania, corporate 
volunteering can enhance employee 
morale, productivity, and retention. 

   

Incorporate the "doing good" concept  
into the company's business model. 

Your company can support reVision 
programs by matching employee donations. 
This action helps to connect youth with 
mentors, positive peers, and life-changing 
resources by leveraging the power of 
community. 

 
Businesses that prioritize social 
responsibility are attractive to both 
potential customers and employees. 

Houston reVision, a registered 501(c)(3) non-
profit organization, actively seeks corporate 
support for our ongoing work. We are eligible 
to receive such gifts and would greatly 
appreciate any assistance in furthering our 
mission. 

 


